
Letter of Recommendation 
 

M A R C H  1 9 ,  2 0 2 1  

 

Mr. John Heltunen 

Buffalo Public Schools 

214 Northeast First Avenue 

Buffalo, MN  55313 

 

Architecture + Engineering + Environmental + Planning  ISGInc.com 

 

RE: Parkside Elementary School Security Entrance 

 

Board Members; 

On March 18, 2021, Bids were received for the  Parkside Elementary School Security Entrance 
project. A total of six (6) bids were received ranging from $134,900 to $170,000 and the Bid 
Tabulation is attached. 

The apparent low bidder is Alliance Building Corporation of Sauk Rapids, MN with a Base Bid of 
$134,900. We have confirmed that their bid is complete and thorough and have reviewed their 
subcontractor list.  Therefore, we recommend  that District 877 accepts the Base Bid and enters 
into a contract with Alliance Building Corporation as follows: 

   Base Bid   $134,900.00 

   Total Contract Amount $134,900.00 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Youngquist, AIA, CID 
K-12 Education Leader 
Paul.Youngquist@ISGInc.com 

Enclosure: 
 Bid Tabulation 
 Alliance Building Corporation 
 
PY:jar 


